Minutes from WGPO minutes held on March 3, 2025.

In attendance: Laurie Cohen (president). Bennett Jacobstein (vice president), Jan Cardia
(treasurer), William Cody (secretary), John Karris (board member), Josh Greenway (board
member), and Shan Abbasi (board member

1 .Laurie called the meeting to order at 5:10 pm eastern time.

2. John will continue to work on the policy and incident report and plans to be in place for the
Saint Louis tournament.

3. Laurie will follow up with Mike Johnson on who gets the emails for
info@wordgameplayers.org.

4. Laurie will continue on drafting the letter to WESPA regarding tournament ratings.

5. Shan will work on trying to get an update on the Director! software for the next meeting.

6. Josh and Bennett will work together to develop a suggestion for the 2026 World Cup.

7. Information on the next Word Cup Committee will be given out by Debarah.

8. A discussion on a code of conduct to be implemented at tournaments, and a discussion if it
needs to apply to clubs as well.

9. Tournaments are opened only members only and must be bound the code of conducts.

10. Shan is continuing to look for an alternative to Facebook for WGPO.

11. Future goals were tabled at this time.

12. Bennett made a motion to close. William, 2nd and approved.

13. The meeting adjourned at 6:23 pm EST.

William Cody, WGPO Secretary.



